
Dear Friends,
   I have to be completely honest with you…I cannot believe it is June already!  This Mantour Season went by so fast!!  It 
was by far our best Mantour Season so far.  We had 9 men accept Christ as their Savior and over 1,000 men come to 
the altar, answering the challenge given to them by our Main Session Speaker.  God showed up at this year’s Mantour 
Conferences!

   Allow me to share with you about our ministry since last month’s newsletter.  On April 29, 
we held our first Mantour in the Philadelphia area.   For years, people told me Mantour’s 
wouldn’t work in the Philly area, but this year the Holy Spirit told me to do it.  We were blown 
away by the response.  The Mantour where “men will never come out to” turned out to be the 
biggest Mantour we had this year.  Thank you to Philadelphia Christian Center for taking a 
chance on us and hosting our first Philly Mantour!

   Immediately after the Greater Philadelphia Mantour, we headed to Monroeville PA for 
the Penndel MinistrieSummit.  It was great getting together with our fellow Pastors!   I 
did have one small problem at MinistriSummit though…I fell and broke a toe!  Sounds 
silly, it was just a toe, but man, did it hurt!  But we didn’t let it ruin the event for us as we 
also launched our newest resource, “Under Construction” at this event to go along with 
our 2018 Mantour theme.

   We are excited about this new resource.  Under Construction is a compilation book written by over 
30 Men’s Leaders and Pastors.  We were blessed to have men from 6 states and 4 districts of the 
Assemblies of God, including 4 former or current District Men’s Ministry Directors, contribute chap-
ters to this book.  I am very proud of how this project turned out and I know it will bless the men who 
pick up a copy.

   Immediately after the Penndel MinistrieSummit, we repacked our car for our final Mantour in the 
State College area.   This Mantour had to be rescheduled due to ice earlier in March, and we re-

scheduled it, we didn’t realize the new date was also the date of Penn State’s Graduation!  Because there were no 
hotels in 100 miles of the college, we ended up driving up Thursday to set up and again on Saturday morning bright and 
early (actually as early as it was it wasn’t bright, the sun had not risen yet!)  

   Anyway, we had a great wrap up to the Mantour Season at the Northcentral Mantour.  
The men were challenged by Tony Cruz’s Main Session message.  I enjoyed leading my 
workshop, broken toe and all!  It was kinda neat to minister at this Mantour with two other 
speakers and a host Pastor who I went to college with at UVF.  It was cool ministering with 
guys I have known for over 20 years!

   I have to say I personally was blessed by this year’s Mantour Conference, and I know I 
was not alone.  I am already working on next years Conferences and am happy to an-
nounce we have all 11 locations scheduled.  Check out the schedule on page two and make sure to save the date.  

   Now I am transitioning to Men’s Sundays, men’s breakfast, and writing a new book as I also plan next years event.  I 
am also going to be working hard on raising my AGUS Missions Budget.  It is going to be a great summer!  I want to 
thank you again for your continued prayer and financial support.  We are really seeing God grow and expand the minis-
try and men are being touched mightily by the Spirit.  This is only possible because of your support!   
Reaching Men Together,

Jamie Holden





PRAY:
We are so appreciative of your prayer support.  Please pray for:

1.   Please pray that God us His wisdom as we start planning for next year’s Mantour Conferences.

2.   Please pray that God continues to open doors for us to reach men as we move forward booking ministry 
opportunities in the Fall of 2017 and the Summer of 2018

3.   Please pray that God moves on the hearts of churches and individuals to help us raise our missions sup-
port budget.  This is vital to allowing us to continue reaching men with the Gospel.

4.  We had a tremendous response to this years Mantour challenge to place books inside of prisons.  Pray 
for God to continue to open doors for us to place our books into the state and federal prisons to reach these 
hurting men.

GIVE:
      I  am in need of individuals and men’s ministries to partner with me as a Missionary Associate on a 
monthly basis.   I work on Mantour Conferences and the Mantour resources full time year round, and 
would value your financial support.  Will you prayerfully consider partnering with me and with Mantour 
Ministries on monthly or yearly basis?  You can give online at www.giving.ag.org using Account Number 
2813962, or print and return the form below using account Number 2813962.

GO:
      Finally, will you commit to adding your local Mantour conference to your church’s 2018 calendar?  I 
know the men in your church will be blessed as they attend the 2018 “Under Construction” Conferences!


